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Sustainable Farm Families

Stawell Regional Health is the latest health service to conduct the
award-winning Sustainable Farm Families program. The program
aims to change behaviour to promote health and reduce injury and
illness.

Sustainable Farm Families is an initiative of Western District Health
Service, Hamilton in partnership with the Victorian Department of
Primary Industries, and with the support of Stawell Regional Health
and the Victorian Farmers Federation (VFF).

The Stawell program was held on February 24th and 25th and
involved 20 farmers from Pomonal, Halls Gap, Landsborough,
Marnoo and Dadswells Bridge.

Local VFF president Kevin Jess is pictured having a 'hands on' look
at surgical equipment with Michelle Jess and Dianne Erwin.
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The Stawell Hospital sub-agency
of the National Diabetes Service
Scheme will be closed from
Friday 21st March to
Monday 24th March inclusive.
No goods will be available from this sub-agency

during this period.

We recommend that you purchase stock in advance
to cover this period.

We apologise for any inconvenience during this
time.
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